
PUBLIC REVIEW and COMMENT PERIOD 
 

The Texarkana MPO has developed a 2050 Metropolitan Transportation Plan 

(MTP). The MTP identifies how the metropolitan area will manage and operate a multi-modal 

transportation system (including transit, highway, bicycle, pedestrian, and accessible 
transportation) to meet the region’s economic, transportation, development and sustainability 
goals for a 20+-year planning horizon, while remaining fiscally constrained. 
 

The public is invited to review and submit written comments on the MTP from: 
 

August 1 through August 31, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Comment forms are available on the Contact Us tab and at the MPO office.  For the 2050 
MTP document use the link below. All comments must be received by 5:00 PM on August 31, 
2024, to be included in the public record. Comments can be delivered, mailed, emailed, or 
faxed to: 
 

Texarkana Metropolitan Planning Organization 
220 Texas Blvd., 1st Floor 

Texarkana, TX 75501 
903-798-3773 (fax) 

joanne.gray@txkusa.org 
 

***FOLLOWING THE LINK BELOW FOR THE 2050 MTP DOCUMENT*** 

https://connect-to-2050-texarkana-mtp-atginc.hub.arcgis.com/pages/draft-plan-review 

 

mailto:joanne.gray@txkusa.org
https://url.us.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/Fdy8CJ6AKrcBm9XGhzhLb9?domain=connect-to-2050-texarkana-mtp-atginc.hub.arcgis.com

